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Description:  Letter to Elizabeth Bascome Jewett from Will L. Glen

27/1/16.      France

Dear Mrs Jewett,
 /Thank you so much
for the fine scarf  I received a day
or two back  I am wearing it at
the present moment.  Out here one
appreciates such things from home
At present our battalion is in the
trenches & as I am in the machine
??? section I am naturally always
in the front line.  Things seem a
bit easier now than when we first
came out, the biggest trouble being
the wet & mud, it seems incredible
the amount of mud there is about,
I have been in the thick of it
out here for over 10 months now &
hope to get my first leave soon, it
will be fine to be home for a few 
days.
 Again thanking you for your
kindness
 Yours sincerely
  Will L. Glen



  Jan. 12th

Dear Mrs. Jewett
  The address
is
Pte W.L. Glen 3018
12th Platoon C. Company
7th Battl: The London Regt.
2nd London Div. T.F.
British Expeditionary Force
c/o G.P.6
 London
Many thanks
 Sincerely  Joanne L. Luther[?]


